
 

Gros Morne Regional Complex  
Extending an invitation to join and participate in 

forming a new regional recreation committee. 

Thursday May 15 at 7:00pm 

@  

Rocky Harbour Community Hall 

 

We are looking for members to help with 

fundraising and ideas for summer activities. 

If you are unable to join us at the meeting and you 

are interested in joining, please email Carol 

Kennedy:  recreation.director@rockyharbour.ca 

 

We look forward to your involvement 
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